BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 5B2

2023-06-27

Parkland Corporation

Dear Sir/Madam:

Re: Clean Fuel Regulations - Petroleum Products Regulations (Amendment)

Further to correspondence from the Board dated June 21, 2023, which advised that changes to
the Petroleum Products Act and regulations would be required before the Board could consider
the use of a mechanism to address the potential impact of the Clean Fuel Regulations, please find
attached a copy of amendments to the regulations which were published in the NL Gazette on

Friday, June 23, 2023.

The deadline for comments for the Board’s consideration remains 3:00 p.m., Wednesday, June
28, 2023.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Enclosure

Cheryl Blundon, Executive Director and Board Secretary
Tel: 709-726-8600 / Website: www.pub.nl.ca / E-mail: chlundon@pub.nl.ca



